Dear Parents/Carers, 10™ July 2018

The school council would like to invite the children of Excalibur Primary to take
part in a charity dance event...

“Dance like you Care”
Friday 20% July 2018

ALK

The school council plan to teach the children a dance routine which we will
practise and then run through together. This event would take place during the
school day. As this is a fund raising charity event, we would like the children to
bring a suggested donation of 50p to join in the fun.

The school council will use the money raised to support our chosen charity “Lend
with care”. The money would be given, as a loan, to an entrepreneur agreed upon
by the school council. A further letter will follow to let you know how much was
raised and who the school council chose to support.

Please visit the website to find out more information about this worthwhile
scheme. Remember if your child does not enjoy dancing so does not wish to join
in the event, donations are still warmly welcomed.

lendwithcare.org

Microloans from CARE International UK

Many thanks for your anticipated support,
Molly, Jamie, Sophie, Sam, Archie, Emily, Taylor, Seth,
Jenson, Lily, Ava, Joshua, Mrs Cheadle and Mrs Bundy
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